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Vermont State Housing Authority seeks comments on its 2023 Annual Plan and proposed amendments 
to chapter 4 of the Agency’s Section 8 Administrative Plan.  

2023 Annual Plan 

Amendment for Chapter 4  

Written comments on these documents can be sent to kelli@vsha.org or mailed to Kelli Robinson at One 
Prospect Street, Montpelier, VT 05602.  

A public hearing and opportunity to comment will be held at 11am on Wednesday, July 13, 2022, at the 
Vermont State Housing Authority located at One Prospect Street, Montpelier, VT.  
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